
We have decided to extend the deadline for language certificates until the end of September for 
applicants who are not currently able to submit the language certificates, both for German and 
English due to the ongoing Corona situation. However, there are certain formal and legal 
requirements that must to be met in order to get accepted in a FAU master program with or without 
Corona - thus we cannot further extend this after the official matriculation date. 
  
The language certificates must be reach us by September 30th, 2020 at the latest, otherwise we 
cannot issue an Admission Letter. 
  
We cannot issue a conditional admission letter beforehand. 
  
To benefit from this extended period, you must meet the following conditions and carefully follow 
the steps below: 
  
Both emails must have your application number in the subject title. 
  

 
1) Now 
  
Send an email to STUDIUM-IIS@fau.de with: 

 a proof that you have successful registered for a language exam which is listed on our 
website. Other Language certificates or exemptions which are not clearly listed on our 
website are not accepted and will be not considered in the application process and 

 a valid reason/proof that you were not able to submit the language certificates; e.g. e-mail 
from or referring to the language institutes website that your test got suspended due to 
COVID-19. Self-written explanation will be not accepted. Technical limitations such a bad 
internet connection or costs for test registration will also be not accepted as valid reasons. 

  
2) After you have passed the language exam with the appropriate proficiency level 
  

Send an email to STUDIUM-IIS@fau.de with: 

 a copy of the language certificate 
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